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Streets Cmte, 1/10/25

From Cavanagh, Ruth <RCavanagh@southrussell.com>
Date Sat 1/11/2025 2:28 PM

To Cavanagh, Ruth <RCavanagh@southrussell.com>; SRV streets <Streets@southrussell.com>; Galicki, Dennis
<DGalicki@southrussell.com>; SRV Mayor <Mayor@southrussell.com>; Bell, Christopher
<CBell@southrussell.com>; Berger, Christopher <CBerger@southrussell.com>; Canton, Gerald
<GCanton@southrussell.com>; SRV fiscalofficer <fiscalofficer@southrussell.com>; SRV adminassist
<adminassist@southrussell.com>; Porter, Mark <MPorter@southrussell.com>

The Sunshined Streets meeting was held January 10, 2025 at 11am. Attending were Mayor Koons,
Council Galicki & Cavanagh, Streets Tim Young, Resident Todd Kruse. Called to order at 11:01am.

Young described plans: Clean out ditches near 1506 Bell, and on Fawn CT, cold-patching potholes
(temporary), tree pruning along right of way, completed culvert work on Bell Rd.

The flag at South Park has been taken down until new stronger lighting can be installed. Masons
have been informed.

Safe Routes bicycle/pedestrian ad hoc committee has asked that Village employ our Engineer to
‘create’ a Master Plan for a bike path. Tim Young described an alternative path that could border
Alderwood. Problems of easement, purchase and maintenance were discussed.

Galicki questioned about the Go Green and Tire grants used for trash day? One is completed; the
other in the works.

Service workers clothing & outer gear was discussed. Is Cintas under a contract with SRV? Streets
looking at alternatives.

The SE & SW corner lots of Bell & 306 are being looked at for sprucing up. Young brought drawings,
has given thought as to what might be done when weather breaks. Reminded that there is an
attractive example at Miles & 91.

Respectfully submitted,

Ruth Cavanagh Chair.
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